Hi Andrew,
The Lithgow Oberon Landcare Association Committee received the attached invitation from Council via

LOLA’s Landcare Coordinator on the 5t April. Many thanks.

The Committee has agreed to nominate Trish Kidd as LOLA’s representative to the EAC, with Helen
Drewe nominated as the alternate member on behalf of LOLA.

Contact details for both are as per the below;
TRISH KIDD

Secretar

HELEN DREWE

Public Officer/Committee Member E_

Regards,
Trish
Trish Kidd

Landcare
20 YEARS

From: Steven Fleischmann [mailto:Steven.Fleischmann@lithgow.nsw.gov.au]

Subject: FW: EAC Council Committees

Hi Everyone,
This came through today re/ the Environmental Advisory Committee.

Thanks,

Steven Fleischmann | Landcare Coordinator

Economic Development & Environment | Lithgow City Council
Phone: | Fax: | Mobile: 0419 795 781

| work two days a week, primarily Tuesdays and Wednesdays

Please consider our environment before printing this email.

The views expressed in this email are not necessarily those of the Lithgow City Council unless otherwise stated. The organisation does not
warrant that this message is free of viruses or any other defect or error. This message and any files transmitted with it are confidential and
intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this message in error please contact

the author

From: Lithgow City Council <council@lithgow.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 5 April 2022 9:46 AM
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